
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
 

Lisa A. Anderl 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  

 

 

July 17, 2015 

 

Via Web Portal and  

Overnight delivery 

 

 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-140597 

  911 Outage 

  REDACTED Response to Third Notice of Ex Parte Communication 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Enclosed please find and original and four (4) public copies of CenturyLink’s letter to King 

County Executive Constantine, provided in response to the Notice of Opportunity to Respond to 

the Commission’s Third Notice of Ex Parte Communications.  The confidential portion will be 

provided under separate cover.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lisa A. Anderl 

 
LAA/jga 

 

Enclosure 


